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FOI Ref: OPCC 78/2017 
 
Request  
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting the following information regarding 
changes your organisations estate since 2010.  
 
1. Location of future police station closures (if any).  
2. Date of closure (if known).  
3. Whether re-provision of the services provided is planned (if so what). 
 
Response 1: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) as there is no such information recorded. 
 
Response 2: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) due to the response provided at Q 1 above. 
 
Response 3: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) due to the response provided at Q 1 above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 14.11.17) 

 


